Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting, held on **Thursday July 15, 2021**, at 7:00 a.m. The following were present: Supervisors Rick Kochel, Ray Martin and Tom Plitt.

Tom made a motion to conditionally approve that New Holland Borough provided potable water to the Garden Spot Village, proposed development known as the Ranck Road Site Co-Operative Living, 303 Ranck Road and for the Farmhouse redevelopment, 433 South Kinzer Avenue, contingent upon New Holland Borough being agreeable to provide the potable water. Ray seconded the motion and all voted yes.

An Executive Session was called at 7:30 a.m., to discuss personnel matters.

The Regular session reconvened at 8:00 a.m.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda S Becker, Secretary